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Attention Juniors:  Do you want to have a Home Lunch 
Pass during your Senior year?  If so, remember that your 
attendance this semester will determine if that is possible.  
In order to be eligible to get your Home Lunch Pass, you 
can not have more than a combined total of 10 unexcused 
tardies and absences.  Also, you must have 160 credits at 
the end of your Junior year to get your Home Lunch Pass. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sophomores and Juniors:  Are you interested in a 
Firefighting career?  Next year, Mt. SAC will offer a Fire 
Science course for B.P.U.S.D. students.  Space is limited to 
10 students only!  See your counselor TODAY if you are 
interested.  You must have a GPA of 3.0 to apply. 
 
Attention Dons:  All students of all ability levels are 
welcome to join Choir but this is the FINAL CALL for 
auditions for the advanced Choir VOCAL ENSEMBLE.  
See Mrs. Brookey TODAY for audition preparation 
materials!  Auditions will be scheduled today for Monday! 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Attention Athletes:  All student athletes who are playing or 
practicing in the summer, you must create a new 2024-2025 
Athletic Home Campus account.  In that account, you must 
upload a new physical which cannot be older than May 1, 
2024.  Once you are completed you must submit your 
account for approval.  It takes 5-10 days for approval.  
Please plan ahead if you plan on playing any sport this 
summer.  Deadline for all submitted accounts is June 7th. 
 
Last physicals here at Sierra Vista will be held on 
Wednesday, June 4th at 1:30pm.  $25 meet us at the Field 
House at the Stadium starting at 1:30pm. 

Hey Dons:  The Chess Club will be having a meeting  
TODAY in Room 610 at Lunch.  We would love to see any-
one who would like to play or learn to play chess. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  Are you competitive academically?  Are 
you looking to see how you stack up against other high 
school students in Los Angeles County?  The Sierra Vista 
Academic Decathlon Team is starting up for the 2024-2025 
school year.  Please see Coach Grebel in Room 319 for more 
information.  Students who have already reached out with 
an email of interest should check in once before the end of 
school to get the updated information. 

Group B 

has duty this week 

Clubs & Activities 


